
 

Occasional updates and important news from our President 

 

Coming soon: A Virtual Hotlanta 

Square Dance Event. 

 

First, I hope everyone is staying safe and relatively sane during this pandemic.  

I firmly believe that if we have the right mix of optimism and medically 

informed sensibilities, we will emerge to a world where it is safe to yellow rock 

again. And I mean serious yellow rocks. 

 

Speaking of yellow rocks, I know I'm not the only one missing our weekly 

dancing.  So I'm happy to report that the board, callers, and a few club members 

have been meeting (virtually, of course) to brainstorm on how we can host a 

virtual social event that includes dancing. 

 

We have just a few small logistics to finalize before sending out all the details.  

So stay tuned! 

 

Yellow Rocks, 

Mark 

  

April 2020 Hot Flash 
  

  

 

 


